
Kathleen & Davide Mendonca have been the registrars since 2019 and are up for re-election 

We became involved with CT swimming back in 2009 when our three kids started club 

swimming.  The kids participated at all levels of competition. They went on to high school and 

college swimming.  Our youngest is now entering her senior year at UConn and is  co-captain for 

the women’s swim and dive team. 

Kathleen became an official in 2009 and Davide in 2013.  While at VSYM Davide was the 

Treasurer on the parent board until 2017.  During our time at VSYM we both were active in the 

team parent organization, running hosted meets serving as meet director, official and timing 

table as needed. 

Were both nationally certified with USA swimming and have participated at Zone, Sectional, 

Super Sectional, Futures and Y Nationals swim meets.  We have enjoyed the opportunity to 

work at higher level meets both within our LSC and other LSC’s. 

We have learned so much in our two terms as registrar and the SWIMS 3.0 upgrade.  It is a 

pleasure to assist you all. 

We look forward to another term as registrars for Connecticut Swimming. 

 

 

 


